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WELCOME

At the beginning of the Fall Term - traditiénally the beginning
of a new school year — I want to take the opportunity to welcome
back those members of faculty and staff who've been on vacation
during July and/or August and to wish "happy holidaying" for
those whose vacation is about to begin.

Also, a very special welcome to faculty and staff recently ap-
pointed to King Edward Campus....we're glad to have you with us
and sincerely hope that you'll enjoy your work and your associa-
tion with the College.

H.E.P.

COLLEGE BOARD MEETING

The next regular meeting of the Vancouver Community College
Board is scheduled for Wednesday evening at 7:00 o'clock in
the Board chambers at 675 West Hastings Street (6th floor).

H.E.P.

Your Help Works-
TheUnited Way:

Please, say yes.

Ring Edivard Campus
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FOLLOW THE SIGNS

Now that our new directional system is in operation, we would
like to ask that NO material of any kind be attached to the
walls or doors.

For the material that you DO want on display for your students'
information, tack boards should be used. Please let Doug Brown
know if you need an additional display area and we will order a
tack board for you.

Office hours will be added in due course to the appropriate dis-
play cases outside room doors.

Thank you for your co-operation in helping to maintain our
"upgrading process" at King Ed.

J.D.B.

OUTSTANDING CONTRACTS

Those instructors who have not as yet signed and returned their
offers of employment are asked to do so immediately. Remember,
mid-month payroll cut-off comes up quickly in the rush of
September registration.

S.H.

CHANGE OF ADDRESS/TELEPHONE/BANK ACCOUNT

Instructors who have changed their address or telephone number,
or bank account, over the summer months, and who have not already
done so, are asked to see Mrs. Hemphill in the Principal's office.

S.H.
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CHARGE-BACK SYSTEM — PRINTING AND DUPLICATING

Because of the ever-increasing costs of paper and the doubling
of consumption of paper, it has became necessary to institute
a charge-back system for printing and duplicating work. In the
past, only major projects (such as a campus-produced workbook
or curriculum) have been charged to individual departments.
However, beginning in the current fiscal year, all work orders
have been costed and charged back to the departments concerned.
This is for supplies only; labor costs are not included.

Faculty and staff are urged to request only the copies actually
required and that, wherever possible, work be done back-to-back.

J.D.B.




7)

8)

9)

I.E.P.A.

The I.E.P.A. Coamittee will be having its next meeting on
Thursday, September 13, 1979 in the Board Room.

If you have any students whom you suspect might have a
learning disability due to their inability to acquire certain
skills, or to be able to progress beyond a certain skill.....
please submit the names to your department representative as
soon as you can. A description of the behaviours that are
exhibited will be of assistance to the committee.

The I.E.P.A. has moved from its outside stately mansion to
Room 310A, which is adjacent to the Kelly estate in the Main
Office building.

M.J.C.

THE LEARNING DISABLED ADULT

A paper titled, The Adult With a Learning Disability: Through
What Have They Come? was published in the Adult Education
Clearinghouse Newsletter, Volume VII, Number 8, August, 1979,
pages 8-12,

This paper was based upon the comments that the students in the
I.E.P.A. program at King Edward Campus had made about their life
and the frustrations that they have encountered by being learning
disabled.

M.J.C.

SIGN ON THE SIDE OF A BOX BY THE STOREROOM:

V.C.C. King Eddy Collage
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“We are experiencing technical difficulties. Go read a hook."'
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NOW WE HAVE IT, NOW WE DON'T.

In last week's edition, we stated that Room 309B could be
booked for small meetings. Sorry, but we find that we now
have to use the room for an office.

"Back to Square One":
M.G.

EDUCATIONAL COURSE

Education 480 (Advanced Studies in Language Arts)
University of British Columbia, Autumn Term 1979
Classes held Thursdays, 7-10 p.m.
Basic Education Department, Mount Pleasant Centre
Vancouver Community College
225 West 8th Avenue
Vancouver, B.C.

Instructors: Mary Ashworth (228-5234 or 228-5238)
Richard Darville (731-4614)
Michael Szasz (731-4614)

The course is designed primarily for those active in the
adult basic education field. (Grades 0-8). Others may be
admitted by permission of the instructors.

The first class will be on September 13. For further infor—
mation, get in touch with, leave message for, or "corner"
Richard Darville or Michael Szasz at the Basic Ed. Department
225 West 8th Avenue - 731-4614 local 83.

M.S.:
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STUDENT LEADERSHIP WORKSHOP

Faculty, please remind students of the ILeadership Workshop

open to all students interested in learning how to be

leaders. Pre-registration is strongly advised. Registra-
tion forms are available in the Information Centre or the

Student Council Office.

DATE : Saturday, September 29 and
Sunday, September 30, 1979
TIME: Saturday from 08.30 to 16.00 hours

Sunday  from 09.30 to 14.00 hours

PLACE: Faculty Lounge
Vancouver Community College, Langara

FEE: FREE

JUST RETURNED TO WORK FROM VACATION..oooo..

Sick of running around in circles.....

Stop eating centrifugal prunes!

Ao DI Yow USE A METRIC Tafe,
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